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Peter Tan accepted the Employee of the Month Award for February.  Peter 
was nominated for his friendly demeanor, wide smile and willingness to 
jump in and help wherever and whenever he is needed.  Thank you, Peter!  
You have been an amazing addition to the team. 
 
 
 
 



Green Fact: Did you know the Airport recycles 
glycol? 
The JH Airport contracts High Desert Trucking to collect used glycol from 
the Airport and transport it to a licensed facility where it can be recycled or 
disposed of in an environmentally friendly manner.  This is just one of 
many initiatives we take to help protect this special place 

JHAB Reorganizes for 2018 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Every year, at the February Board meeting, the Jackson Hole Airport 
approves a new Certificate of Organization.  This year, John Eastman was 
selected by Town and County officials to serve another term on the Board.  
During the February Board meeting, former president, Jim Waldrop, 
welcomed the incoming president, Jerry Blann.  The new organization of 
the Board is pictured above and is as follows:  President, Jerry Blann; Vice 
President, Rick Braun; Treasurer, Mary Gibson Scott; Secretary, John 
Eastman and Member, Jim Waldrop. 
 
The Airport Board is a made up of community members that are appointed 
by the Town and County.  Board members serve on our Board voluntarily 
and are not financially compensated for all the work they do on behalf of 
the Jackson Hole Airport.  Our Board is truly an amazing group of 
individuals!  Please feel free to introduce yourselves to the Board 
members when you see them out and about! 

 



Parking Lot Lighting 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Airport, in collaboration with Lower Valley Energy and Energy 
Conservations Works, worked on a project to replace all of the parking lot 
lights with efficient LED lights.  The total cost for the project was $91,030.  
The Airport’s share of the project was $42,000.  The Town of Jackson – 
Energy Mitigation Fund awarded a $20,515 grant, Energy Conservation 
works awarded a $20,515 grant and Lower Valley Energy presented an 
$8,000 rebate at the February meeting.  The LED lights have motion 
activated sensors that brighten the light when movement is detected.  How 
cool is that? 

Employee Overnight Parking Plan 
The Airport is preparing to begin a number of large capital projects and 
overall improvements.  It will take everyone’s cooperation and patience to 
complete these projects.   
 
The Airport recognizes some of the benefits that it currently provides today 
will be impacted and has decided to set up a comparable program. The 
airport will be subsidizing the Ride2Fly Program for badged or furloughed 
employee as a free alterative to parking overnight. This will not impact 
daily operations and should not be used for daily travel.   
 
Beginning March 11th, there will no longer be free overnight parking on 
airport premises for employees.  However, if employees are traveling for 
business on behalf of the Airport, overnight parking will be allowed with 
proper credentials that can be obtained from you supervisor or manager. 
 
Starting March 1st, the airport will be providing all badged employees 
Ride2Fly services for overnight usage.  
 
Employees will need to book a reservation 24 hours in advance for 
Ride2Fly by calling Jackson Hole Shuttle at (307) 200-1400. 
 

Please have your SIDA badge with you to utilize this service and 
remember there is a two week overnight parking limit at the Town Parking 
garage. 
 

 

 


